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November 16, 2012 

 

 

Mr. Jeff Derouen 

Executive Director 

Public Service Commission 

211 Sower Blvd. 

Frankfort, KY 40601 

        

 

Case No. 2012-00072 

 

Dear Mr. Derouen: 

 

 Northern Kentucky Water District submits the tariffs referenced in the Stipulation 

and Recommendation filed on October 19, 2012, reflecting the rates to be effective on 

January 1, 2013, and January 1, 2014.    

 

 

 

 

       Very truly yours, 

        
 

       John N. Hughes 

 

Attorney for Northern Kentucky 

Water District 

Attachments 

mailto:jnhughes@fewpb.net

